INSTITUTE -OF
INTERNATIONAL EDUCATION

INCOULPORATED

7 WEST 49TH STREET, NEW YORK 19 M. ¥, - MURRAY HILL 7-0680 < CABLE ADDRESS “INTERED"

U. 5. STUDENT PROGRAM

May 23, 1950

Dear Hr. ﬁﬁyart
Ths Inatitute of International Bducation has
been instruoted by the Board of Foreign Scholarships to
) " 4inform you that your spplication for & United Btates Govern-
ment foreign study grant under Public Law 564, 7o9th Congréss
(the Fulbright Aot) has received careful scnaideration. We
regraet to advise you that no award was approved in your oase.
The competition which you sntered was a rigorous
ons, and the number of opportunities limited. Consequently,
many worthy candidates did not recelve approval.
3 We thank you for your interest in the program and

wigh you every success in your future plans.

David Wodlinger, Dirscpbr

7.8, Btudent Program

Enolosures:
Birth tertificate or proof of oitizenship (not included)

Transeript of academiec recerd




